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 CHNOC A' CHONAISG

17/09/24  - Meet the
Teacher

27/09/24 - 30/09/24
September Weekend 

09/10/24 - Parents’ Night

11/10/24 - 22/10/24 
October Holiday

A note from Mrs Mitchell
I am so proud of how well

Primary 4 have settled in to their
new class already! We have made

a great start to our learning
journey so far and we are looking
forward to sharing our learning
with you all throughout the year.
If you’re not already, keep up to

date with us on X. 

Upcoming Events

PE days are Mondays and
Fridays 
Homework issued on Monday
and to be returned on Thursday

Reminders

@MrsMitchellWPS



LITERACY 

NUMERACY

HWB

This term we are focusing on
personal writing. We will be sharing

our personal experiences with our
peers using our talking and listening

skills which will help us to create
ideas for our writing. Our class

novel this term is Harry Potter and
we are focusing on the reading skill

of predicting.  

Our focus for numeracy this term is
place value. We will be learning to
order and sequence numbers and

will be learning to round to the
nearest 10 and 100. We are also

learning a range of strategies to add
and subtract which we share during

our daily number talk. 

We are following our monthly
indicators of safe and healthy
this term and will be looking at

ways to keep our mind and body
healthy. We will also be

focusing on gymnastics and
football in PE.  


